

Laura E. Freed
Director

Colleen Murphy
Deputy Director

Kevin D. Doty
Administrator

STATE OF NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION

Purchasing Division
515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 | Carson City, Nevada 89701
Phone: 775-684-0170 | Fax: 775-684-0188

MEMORANDUM

July 30, 2020

To: All State Agencies, the Nevada System of Higher Education, the Court System, the

Legislative Counsel Bureau and all Political Subdivisions within the State of

Nevada

From: Kevin D. Doty, Administrator

Subject: Nevada Broadcasters Association - Public Service Announcements

The Purchasing Division is pleased to announce that a new contract for Non-Commercial Sustaining Announcements (Public Service Announcements) has been approved with the Nevada Broadcasters Association. Vendor contact information can be obtained from the Purchasing Division website at http://purchasing.nv.gov by clicking first on the *Statewide Contracts* link and then *Non-Commercial Sustaining Announcements*.

This new contract became effective July 14, 2020, and will continue through June 30, 2024. The Purchasing Division maintains statewide contracts for the collective use of all state agencies. Use of these contracts by other governmental entities is not required but is encouraged.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns regarding this contract, please contact Christine Phipps at (775) 684-0195 or via email at <u>c.phipps@admin.nv.gov</u>.

Purchasing 2020-11